January 20, 2025
Burnham Residents 
This is Clerk Lus Chavez 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the very cold weather we are experiencing, the Burnham Village Hall is available for any residents who need a warming center. Residents please look out for your neighbors during this frigid weather, if you know of a resident in need, inform them to go to the Burnham Village Hall at 14450 S Manistee Ave. 
Thank you, Burnham Officials
